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Litter less incursion 
On Wednesday the 16th of October the year 4/5 Pike class at St Joseph 
school had a litter less incursion with a nice lady named Wendy from 
KESAB.

 She talked them through the Australian currents and how they create 
rubbish islands. She also taught them how to do a litter less order( rubbish 
pick up) around the school. The children started by getting in to groups and 
picking roles. The roles included, the litter picker, the line keeper, the mud 
mapper, the recorder and the emu bobber. The children got their props and 
went off in their groups and collected rubbish around the school. They had 
fifteen minutes to complete their task. Once the children had completed 
their task their teacher Mrs Pike called all the students back in to the 
classroom. Wendy( from KESAB) put a water proof blue mat on the carpet 
and she started going through the rubbish that the children had collected 
and seeing what kind of plastic was found the most, the plastic that was 
found the most was chip packets.

The students had a great time and are really excited to share their litter less 
ideas with the school and so was Wendy.
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